

Corporation of the Township of Perth South

3191 Road 122 St. Pauls, ON N0K 1V0 Telephone 519-271-0619 Fax 519-271-0647 Iscott@perthsouth.ca

December 5, 2018

Rebekah Msuya-Collison Clerk Municipality of South Huron

Dear Rebekah:

RE: Appointment to Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority Board of Directors

This is to confirm that the Township of Perth South approves having a member of South Huron Council appointed to the above board to represent both the Township of Perth South and the Municipality of South Huron,

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Lizet Scott Clerk